
Tuesday, November 6th 
 
Boys Basketball Highlights:  7th Grade won 41-36.  Strong performances by Xavier 
Williams, Tyler Graciano, Griffen Tobias, Cam Thompson, Kam Durant, Ryan Salinas, 
Blake Sivak and Mylan Davis. 
8th Grade won 53-23, with Ben White leading the way with 19 points and Brandon 
Escobedo with 18 points. Superb defense from Hunter Snyder, Dean Wooley and Tony 
Bartolomeo, while Ivan Montano was the floor general. Great job, guys! 
 
Any 7th or 8th grade girl interested in trying out for this year's girls' 
basketball team, there will be a short call-out meeting next Wednesday, 
November 7th, after school in Mr. Schweitzer's room (Room 705).  The meeting 
will end at 4 p.m.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please see Mr. 
Schweitzer sometime next week.   

Science Olympiad will be held tonight and tomorrow night after school as 
scheduled.  However, tonight's meeting will end at 4:30 instead of 4:45 p.m.    
 
There will be an NJHS meeting in the LGI tomorrow morning  at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Friendship Club will be meeting after school Thursday, November 8th until 4:30 p.m. 
See Mrs. Govert if you have any questions. 
 
Attention- 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th graders who love to write-  Future Problem Solvers is looking for 
anyone interested in an Indiana short story writing competition that is taking place November through 
January.  All you need to do is submit a creative, futuristic short story for the competition. If your story 
is chosen, you will compete in the International Conference held later in the year.  A callout meeting 
will be held on Thursday, Nov. 8th, at 8:20 in room 702 for more information.  If you are unable to 
attend, please see Ms. Gleason for an information sheet sometime this week.   
 
There will be a call-out meeting for MATH COUNTS on Friday November 9th,at 8:15 am 
in room 709.   Math counts is open to any 6th, 7th, or  8th grader who is interested in 
working on a competitive math team with members from Clark Middle School.  This is a 
great opportunity to improve your math skills in a fun and challenging way!!  See Mrs. 
Cooper if you are interested and cannot attend the meeting on Friday! 
 
The Red Ribbon Week door decorating contest results are in! 
The pizza party winning homeroom classes are: 
Mrs. Finley 
Mrs. Bartolomeo 
Mrs. Velardo 
Ms. Saulters 
 
Honorable Mention goes to Arroyo's class, who earned an ice cream treat! 
 
Thank you to all classes who participated! 



 
Clark's school-wide fundraiser has begun!  Fundraising packets were distributed 
yesterday during homeroom.  All forms and money need to be returned by November 
21st.  The top seller will receive a $150 Target Gift Card, second place receives a $75 
gift card and third place receives a $50 gift card.  For every 10 items sold, you receive 
on entry for a drawing for a FitBit Charge 2.  To be eligible for the prizes, the orders 
must be returned by the deadline. 
 


